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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

 
Headteacher Tea Party 24/05/2024 

Congratulations to the children who went to the Headteacher’s Tea Party. 

More photographs are available on the website. 

INFORMATION WE HOLD ABOUT YOUR CHILD 

It is very important that you help us keep our records up to date by informing us of any changes to 

the following information about your child:- 

• Address 

• Emergency contact Information including names and telephone numbers 

• Child’s registered doctor and medical practice 

• Email address for first contact (this is where the weekly newsletter will be sent) 

• Medical conditions and allergies 

• Arrangements for collecting your child from school 

Please email any changes to admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk 

 

http://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/
mailto:head@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794
mailto:admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk


SIGNING ASSEMBLY 

Yesterday, Ami Atkinson came into school to give a special Under the Sea themed signing assembly 

which the children really enjoyed.  You can find out more about Tiny Signers at 

https://www.facebook.com/BabiesCanSignandTinySigners 

 

OUTDOOR CLOTHING 

While the weather is changeable, please remember your child needs to bring a coat to school as we 

will be outside at lunch and break time when weather permits (even if there is a little rain). 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS AND YEAR 2 LEAVERS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Class photographs and Year 2 leavers photographs will be taken on Wednesday 12th June.  Please 

could all children come to school in uniform even if they have PE (no need to bring kit to change 

into). 

THE GREAT SCIENCE SHARE WEEK 

Next week is the Great Science Share week and the children will be taking part in lots of exciting 

activities.  We would like to invite parents and carers to see the Science work they have been doing 

in the shared learning sessions. 

 

Sessions will be on Tuesday 11th June, Thursday 13th June and Wednesday 19th June between 

3.10pm and 3.30pm. 

 

To let us know which session you will be attending, please complete the form at the link below if you 

haven’t already done so. 

https://forms.office.com/e/LXv8ipMDDM 

 

https://www.facebook.com/BabiesCanSignandTinySigners
https://forms.office.com/e/LXv8ipMDDM


WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 

Well done to everyone who took part in Walk to School Week, especially Year 2 Red class - 85% of 

the journeys to school were on foot or on a scooter! 

MESSAGE FROM MRS PIOTROWICZ AT THE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Due to falling rolls, they are making some changes at the Junior School. Mrs Piotrowicz has asked 

that we share the date of the following meeting which may be of interest to you. 

As we move into the second summer term, I wanted to update you, as promised, regarding the 

reduction of PAN and restructure of staffing and pupils. I would like to hold a meeting for parents 

and carers on Wednesday 12th June at 6pm, regarding the PAN (Public Admission Number) and 

class restructures. This will be an opportunity to look at current structure, how things will be in 2024-

2025 and changes that will take place from 2025-2026.  

EARLY YEARS OUTDOOR AREA 

Thank you to Mr Scargill for laying new turf in the Early Years outdoor area and to Mr Shaw for 

repairing the concrete and gravel areas. 

BENJAMIN’S FUNDRAISING LITTER PICK 

Benjamin Hanson in Year 2 is taking part in the NSPCC Childhood Day Mile Fundraising event on 

Friday 7th June.  He is planning to do a litter pick in the local area.  If you would like to find out more 

and support him with sponsorship please click on the link below. 

https://nspcc.enthuse.com/pf/lynette-hanson 

STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

Despite the weather, this week at STARS we have been creating some wonderful 

Summer crafts and colouring. 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 and siblings at the Junior school.  To find out more 

information about opening times and prices, please visit the STARS page 

on our website. There is no registration fee.  To arrange a visit to STARS, 

please contact the school office on 0113 2505449. 

USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

https://nspcc.enthuse.com/pf/lynette-hanson
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/stars-our-before-and-after-school-care/64726
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/the-westfield-pantry/128411
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/school-uniform/62663


 

PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 and you would like to 

register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, please contact Mrs Middleton at 

sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

BOOK BOXES 

We have book boxes on the walls outside the classrooms for the children to use.  

Please encourage your child to take a book when you drop them off or pick them up 

from school. 

COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 23/05/2024 – Share Your Child’s Learning 

23/05/2024 – Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant – YWJS 

24/05/2024 – Request for Recycling 

04/06/2024 – Change to the menu this week 

04/06/2024 – Hesketh Farm Contribution 

COLLECTING: Items for chocolate and general tombola, recycling for junk 

modelling 

WEBSITE UPDATES: Achievements,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/lunchtime-and-playtime/62665
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=2JKHCF&char=147875&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=referral-2023
mailto:sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

W/C 10/06/2024 3.10pm- 3.30pm Shared Learning  

W/C 10/06/2024  Science Share Week 

Wednesday 12/06/2024 All day Class Photos and Year 2 Leavers Photos 

Friday 14/06/2024 3.10pm – 3.30pm Parents invited to see Science work in hall – 

cancelled  

Tuesday 18/06/2024 7.00pm – 8.00pm New Parents Evening for children starting 

Nursery in September 

Wednesday 19/06/2024 7.00pm – 8.00pm New Parents Evening for children starting 

Reception in September 

Tuesday 25/06/2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm Stay and Play for new Reception children 

Wednesday 26/06/2024 All day Nursery closed for an Open Day for 

children starting in September 

Friday 28/06/2024 All day Reception visit to Hesketh Farm 

Tuesday 02/07/2024 6.00pm – 7.00pm Transition Meeting for parents with children 

moving to Year 1 in September 

Wednesday 03/07/2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm Stay and Play for new Reception children 

Friday 05/07/2024 All day Rockpool Experience in School – Year 1 and 

Year 2 

W/C 08/07/2024  Healthy Living Week 

Monday 08/07/2024 1.10pm – 3.00pm Sports Day 

Wednesday 10/07/2024 1.10pm – 3.00pm Reserve Sports Day incase of bad weather on 

Monday 

Thursday 11/07/2024 All Day Olympic Day – more details to follow 

Friday 12/07/2024 1.10pm – 3.00pm End of year discos – more details to follow 

Thursday 18/07/2024 9.00am – 10.00am Year 2 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 19/07/2024 3.05pm Last day of term for children 

Nursery, Reception & Year 1 to be picked 

up 5 minutes early.  Year 2 to be cheered 

out through the office at 3.10pm 

Monday 22/07/2024  TRAINING DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED TO 

PUPILS 

Tuesday 23/07/2024  TRAINING DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO 

PUPILS 

Monday 02/09/2024  TRAINING DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO 

PUPILS 

Tuesday 03/09/2024  School opens for Year 1 and Year 2 Pupils 

Friday 06/09/2024  First Day for Reception children – staggered 

start times. 

Monday 09/09/2024  Reception to start fulltime 

W/C 09/09/2024  Nursery children to start settling in sessions 


